
From: Sunnie Harmon <sunnie@lobbysc.com>
To: Pitts, TedTedPitts@gov.sc.gov

Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
Date: 5/13/2014 3:29:42 PM

Subject: S. 997

Ted and Katherine,

John and I represent the SC Academy of Audiology.

S. 997 received third reading in the House today. It updates the licensure requirements for South 
Carolina's audiologists. South Carolina is the 50th state to update these licensing requirements.
There are no fee increases.

We hope to have Governor Haley's support. Please let me know if you have any questions, but this 
one truly is pretty benign.

Thanks!

Sunnie Harmon
The Sunnie & DeWorken Group
Government Relations & Advocacy 
PO Box 9793 
Greenville, SC 29604 
(864) 337.1584
http://www.lobbysc.com

Our Mission: Give each individual client a voice to affect change.
Our Vision: To be the state's most influential pro-business advocacy firm, giving each client the personalized attention it needs to reach 
its goals.

Follow us on Facebook

ollow us on Twitter
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